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Mister President,
The Philippines welcomes the delegation of Czechia to the 28th Session of the UPR Working Group.  
The Philippines notes the ongoing efforts of Czechia to revise its domestic legislations consistent with its international human rights obligations, as well as its strong commitment to combat human trafficking.
We encourage Czechia to continue to strengthen institutional structures to promote and protect human rights, especially the rights of women, children, migrants, persons with disability, and the elderly. 

In this regard, we recommend the following:

First, while we welcome the adoption of the Roma Integration Strategy 2015-2020, we note with concern reports on gender and race motivated violence against the Roma minority, their widespread unemployment, among others. We encourage Czechia to amend its Anti-Discrimination Act to expand the grounds of discrimination explicitly prohibited by the Act.
Second, we join the UN High Commissioner for Refugees in recommending that Czechia end the detention of all children, whether accompanied, unaccompanied or separated; and implement, without delay, alternatives to detention in law and in practice. 

Third, we reiterate our earlier recommendation that Czechia ratify the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and their Families. 
Fourth, we recommend that Czechia establish a national human rights institution in line with the Paris Principles. 
Mister President, the Philippines wishes Czechia success in the continued implementation of its accepted recommendations. 
Thank you, Mister President. END. 
